

San Francisco Local Agency Formation Commission

City Hall I Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244 San Francisco, CA 94102-4689 Tel. 415.554.4441 Fax. 415.554.5163

TO:

SF LAFCo Commissioners, Alternate Commissioners, and

Legal Counsel

FROM:

Gloria Young, Executive Officer

DATE:

December 20, 2002

SUBJECT:

Mayor's Budget Office Request for a Three Percent Cut to the

SF LAFCO FY 2002-03 Budget

The Mayor's Policy Instructions for the Budget Year 2003-04 included a request that departments should reduce the General Fund reliance in the current year by 3%. The Departments' submittal of the 3% cuts was due on December 9, 2002.

This item is before the Commission for discussion and possible action. The Mayor's Policy Instructions manual may be obtained on-line at http://ci.sf.ca.us/controller/budinfo.htm.